
 

 
Our Vision is for all to experience ‘Life in all its fullness’ (John 10:10) 

Following the Christian inspiration of Jesus, all will flourish and enable others to grow.  
Our children will feel good about themselves, enjoy learning and achieving and become positive members of the 

community. 
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Parent-Teacher Association meeting 
There is a meeting on Wednesday 27th September at 2.45pm in school (just before collection time) for any 
parent who may be interested in supporting the PTA.  Being part of the PTA is a great way of getting to know 
other families and staff whilst making a real contribution to the quality of school life for all.  
Fundraising this year will focus on raising money to buy new computers and a class set of ukuleles.  
Everyone welcome! 
 
 

 
 

Upcoming dates for the diary 
 

29th 
September  

Macmillan coffee 
morning 8.30am 

3rd October   Individual School 
Photographs  
(Family 8.30am 

24th October  Harvest festival 
9.15am 

24th and 25th 
October  

Parent consultations 
Info to follow… 

 

 

Further dates can be found on the 
website 
 
https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/ 
 

Year 6 Residential Meeting 
A meeting will be held on Wednesday 27th September at 3.30pm for those parents of Yr6 children attending 
Newby Wiske Hall in October.  
This will be an informative meeting about the residential and you will also have the opportunity to ask any 
questions that you may have. 
Thank you  
 

EARLY Reading Information session for Reception 
parents Monday October 2nd 3.30-4.15pm 

Parents are welcome to join us to learn more about how we teach 
phonics and early reading. We will also offer ideas about how you 

can best support your child's early reading development. 

Staying in touch 
Please look out for a letter in your child’s school bag requesting 
important contact information, to be returned ASAP. 
 
Remember that you can contact us via the school office (01756 
793030 or email admin@christchurch.n-yorks.sch.uk ) and you can 
keep up to date via our website 
https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/ and FaceBook 
page https://www.facebook.com/ChristChurchSchoolSkipton 
 
 
 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 29th September 8.30am 
Everyone is invited into school on Friday morning at 8.30am for our 
annual Macmillan Coffee Morning. To allow us to set up on time, 
donations of cakes/buns etc can be left at school from Thursday 
afternoon, but are also welcome on the day!  
Your support is greatly appreciated and we look forward to 
welcoming you into school. 
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